
UNAPPROVED

Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes November 16, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 pm at the Town Office in 

Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present:  Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Jerelyn Wilson, Hugh Worden

Also present:  Maria Glabach

The board reviewed the FY 2018 budget for the General Fund.

Upcoming Budget Work Sessions:

Tuesday, November 29 at 5:30pm

Tuesday, December 13 at 5:30pm

Tuesday, December 27 at 5:30pm

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.

____________________________________

Approved

____________________________________

Zeke Goodband, Chair

____________________________________

Steve Glabach, Vice Chair

Submitted by:  Maria Glabach, Temporary Selectboard Assistant


